
May 2017 

Please send photos/

contributions to                

Robbie Drysdale at:  

Tackleboxrobbie 

@outlook.com 

Jeff Ahchay with a 1 metre Barramundi caught on the Dailey River in the Northern Territory recently. 

Reminder: Club meetings 

are now held on the second 

Monday of the month! 



Chairman’s 

Report 



Club Weekend 

 



Fish of the 

Month 



Noteworthy  

Captures 

At the last Club Weekend weigh-in, Doug Far-

row and Benny McCool on Ya Rat arrived with a 

broadbill swordfish to weigh - a rare sight - es-

pecially as it was caught deep dropping during 

daylight hours.  Congratulations guys. 

 

Adam Fooks aboard Aquaholic caught 

this striped marlin with the help of 

crew Mitchell Quixley and Stephen Jolly. 



Recent Events 

We had an excellent turnout to the last 
club meeting, where we were lucky 
enough to have Albert Threadingham 
provide a presentation clarifying the 
new QGFA rules.  

The sun 

shone 

for the 

annual 

trip to 

the 

MBBC 

Cowan 

Cowan 

huts on 

Moreton 

Island, 

and a 

good 

time 

was said 

to be 

had by 

all over 

the long 

week-

end. 



Biggest Fish  & 

Most Caught 



Club Points To The 

End of April 

Diego Zambrana caught this 

impressive 64cm Flathead 

while fishing off his family 

pontoon on the Newport 

canals.  



Club Points To The 

End of April 



News 

Ralph Bowler, our esteemed Weighmaster, and Mark Rose, as an existing 

Board member, are both going to be putting their names forward for the MBBC 

Board in the upcoming elections.  All of our full members are encouraged to go 

along and vote - let’s get some more representation on the Boat Club Board!  

If you aren’t a full, voting member, perhaps now is the time to join! 

Our own elections are coming up, and we really need people to step up and put 

themselves forward for the Executive roles that are coming vacant this time.  

Please contact Greg Skinner to ask what’s involved, or feel free to contact any 

of the current Executive to chat about it. 

As a trial, we will not be sending out monthly codes to be included in your 

capture-and-release photographs any more.  We would ask anyone wishing 

to be considered for points to photograph your capture-and-released fish be-

fore release, and email the original photograph to our recorder at:                    

noelday@optusnet.com.au for verification.  Please note that Noel is heading 

away on holidays soon, so from May 17th please send them to Mark at:    

marose1@optusnet.com.au for recording. 



Noteworthy      

Captures 

Jeff Ahchay took these pictures 
on a recent trip to Docketies, 
which is south of the Dailey Riv-
er. They were plagued by thread-
fin salmon taking the lures but 
then the Barra came on at low 
tide. A female crock smashed the 
gold bomber lure.  

So they wrestled 
the crock aboard, 
removed the lure 
and released the 
slightly indignant 
crock unharmed.      

Maddie Doherty, while competing in the 

ANSA Queensland Species Challenge, 

landed this great Flathead that meas-

ured over 75cm and was released back 

into the waters of Tangalooma after a 

photo opportunity. 



Please Support Our 

Great Sponsors! 


